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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE is given that ordinance OCA08-08-0001-14, aiming to allow the creation 
of a mural on the Bois-Franc-Aquarelle public school, more particularly on the 2 buildings 
located at 2080 and 2085, rue de Londres, was adopted by the Saint-Laurent borough 
council at its regular meeting of June 1, 2021. 
 
Notice is also given that this regulation will be deposited at the Citizen's Office, located at 
777 boulevard Marcel-Laurin, Saint-Laurent, at the disposal and for the information of any 
interested person, upon normal return of operations. 
 
Montréal 
June 2, 2021 
 
  Benoit Turenne 
  Secretary of the Borough Council 
 
 
 


